
February 2, 2016

Dear Exhibitor

 It has come to the attention that an entry agent has posted on their website that 

entries for the Victoria City Kennel Club closed on January 28. 

This is not correct.   The entries for the March 4, 5, 6, 2016 are welcomed until the 

closing date of  February 17 as per the premium list.  Entries can be made by going to 

www.bcdogshowservicesltd.ca

 We are aware of  the upset and confusion this has brought to some of  our friends 

and exhibitors and we thank-you for your patience and understanding. We hope to see 

you all at our shows!!

The members of  Victoria City Kennel Club

B.C. Dog Show Services Ltd

http://www.bcdogshowservicesltd.ca
http://www.bcdogshowservicesltd.ca

